
Week Beginning 29thth October 

 

This week we began by talking about the events that led up to World 

War I. Through role play we learned about the countries involved in 

the war and why it began. 

The children were encouraged to bring things to school that helped 

them to remember experiences in their lives and we looked at some 

artefacts and equipment that have been used by the military both in 

the present and in the past. 

      

Our book this week was called Finding Winnie, the children loved the 

true story about a small Canadian bear which became a regimental 

mascot and was the inspiration for A.A. Milnes Winnie the Pooh 

stories. 
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We based our literacy activities around the book and learned about 

verbs and nouns. 

A big thank you to the parents who were able to come in to school to 

help paint poppies onto stones. These will be transported to 

Holyrood church next Monday to create an art installation with other 

schools. 

 

 

In Numeracy we have begun to learn about subtraction and the 

mathematical language which accompanies this.  We created stories 

to explain our number sentences.  


